
I believe that we should focus on aspects of the “AI Sector Deal”, a government policy issued in April 

2018. In particular I think that the Department of Computer Science and Technology (the computer 

lab) should have workshops and practical courses in Reinforcement Learning in addition to the 

courses given in Machine Learning. I would also like to explore optional cooperation with industry 

partners for this purpose. 

As an international student I am aware of issues that may impact EU students in a Brexit scenario 

(internships, visas, eligibility to work) and would like to assist both students and the university as 

much as I can on these issues. 

 

Omer Sella 


